March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Alison Weatherly

Event Coordinator, TAO

Alligon Freath 2

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Todd Edman CEO, Waitrainer

This EL

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Sabrina Parsons CEO, Palo Alto Software

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Matt Sayre Director, TAO

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Kristina Pain Registered Voter

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards.

Jon Kubu

Director, Symantec Corporation

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Joe Maruschak

Director, RAIN Eugene

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Jesse Fittipaldi

Business Development Lead, Arcimoto

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Jake Weatherly CEO, SheerID, inc.

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly

.

Best regards,

Dan White Technical Director, Pipeworks

changing transportation technology landscape.

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Clint Huffman

Sr. Support Manager, Symantec

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Celeste Marshall

Director of HR, IDX, IIc

Celestranshall

March 23rd, 2017

Dear Chair Holvey and Members of Business & Labor Committee,

I am one amongst the many folks driving the robust and growing technology industry in the Southern Willamette Valley who support House Bill 3246. As you know, this bill creates uniform standards for companies that operate transportation networks in Oregon. It will require transportation network companies that operate in this state to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business Services.

Support for this bill will allow us to add the modern-day transportation conveniences provided by ride-share organizations to the list of the many good reasons to live and work for our companies, located in the Southern Willamette Valley. Support for this bill will also allow folks that we bring to our state, whether business partners, clients or customers, to access conveniences they are accustomed to, where they live and when they travel elsewhere. Support for this bill will allow many new technology companies who plan to participate in this new economy to grow and flourish in Oregon, creating well-paying jobs and new sources for tax revenues.

Thank you for your continued support to keep Oregon on the cutting edge of the quickly changing transportation technology landscape.

Best regards,

Cale Bruckner President, Concentric Sky